
 Whoo’s News   

 
January 7, 2022 

Welcome Back! 

Grad Photo Update:   

Due to changing Covid circumstances, parents and friends from outside our KSS student body are not 

permitted inside the school during grad photos.  Current KSS students may take photos together to a 

maximum of three people, including the graduate.  Masks must be worn at all times unless grads are hav-

ing their photo taken.  Parents/friends may not enter the school to hold props, pets etc.  Thanks so much 

for your understanding!  

Dear KSS Community, 

As you are aware, the staff has been working through the updated documentation from the Ministries of Health and 
Education and our Districts' Health and Safety department to create a safe return for our students on Monday, Jan-
uary 10th.   Please see page 2 for the KSS Student Communicable Disease Prevention Plan.  Please take the time 
to read this document and have a conversation with your student about the importance of following this plan upon 
their return to KSS.  We will be having a school-wide Zoom assembly to review this document on Monday, January 
10

th
 at 9:05 am.  After this Zoom assembly, teachers will continue the conversations and answer any questions that 

may arise. 

The staff has also been working and preparing for the worst-case scenario of a Functional Closure of our school. A 
Functional Closer of a school could occur if there is a lack of staff to provide the required level of teaching, supervi-
sion, support, and/or custodial to ensure the health and safety of students.  This would likely be due to a high ab-
senteeism of all staff or certain employees required to function and the inability to replace those absences. 

The block rotation upon your child's return on January 10th will be 5/6 – 7/8.  Please also be aware, that we have 
had substantial snowfall in the last week and the number of parking spots have been reduced as snow is piling up 
in our parking lot.  We would like to thank our custodial team at KSS for working so hard,  clearing snow and mak-
ing our school safe. 

As we have indicated, the Pandemic has been challenging, but as a community, we will continue to persevere.    
 

Take care, 

 

Troy White 
Principal 

 

 

Please see page two for our full  KSS Student Communicable Disease Prevention Plan 

Parking at KSS  

With the accumulation of snow that has fallen over the past week, 
some  of our parking spots have been taken up by snow.   
Parking spots will be at a premium in the student and staff 
parking lot.   
 
Please plan accordingly. 



https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/kindergarten-to-grade-12/covid/daily-health-check-english.pdf




Reminder to grade 12's applying to Central Oka-

nagan Bursary and Scholarship (COBSS) awards.   

Applications and instructions available at 

www.cobss.ca.   

The KSS access code is kss2022  

NEW Application Close Date is now  
Monday, January 17th at 11:59 pm.   
 
Paper copies of applications will be due to 
Counsellors by 9:00 am on Tuesday January 
18th.  

 

BC PSI - Important Application 
Deadlines 

January - March 2022 

 

Don’t miss out on any 

Important information or 

Deadlines! 

 

Check out the KSS website  
regularly! 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cobss.ca%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Mayne%40sd23.bc.ca%7C383e20cc22684393dd7b08d9bc0b1cc8%7Ca88c6e7e8efc4bc7956fe8170457f178%7C0%7C0%7C637747578168906324%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAw
http://www.kss.sd23.bc.ca/ProgramsServices/Departments/Counselling_Department/Post%20Secondary%20Institution%20(PSI)%20Info/Pages/default.aspx#/=
http://www.kss.sd23.bc.ca/ProgramsServices/Departments/Counselling_Department/Post%20Secondary%20Institution%20(PSI)%20Info/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 All KSS parents and guardians are  
Invited to attend our next KSS PAC 

meeting on  

Tuesday, January 11th, at 6:30 pm  
via Zoom.   

If you would like to be added to the 
Zoom invitation list, please 
email kss.pac@sd23.bc.ca   

by Monday, January 10th, with your 
name, name and grade of your  

student(s), and your email address. 

We wish all KSS families a happy, rest-
ful, and healthy holiday!! 

 

2022 Harmony Day T-Shirt—2021/2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Central Okanagan Public Schools will be celebrating 
the 15th Annual Harmony Day on Feb. 16, 2022.  Our 
theme this year is HOPE and we would like to recog-
nize that everyone in our school community is on a 
path towards the journey of hope.  The canoe symbol-
izes our journey to move forward and paddles repre-
sent that we move forward together as a community in 
trying to reach our goals.  This year’s Harmony Day t-
shirt was designed by one of our very own S.D.#23 
students.  Please use school cash on-line to order 
your shirt before Friday, January 7! 

mailto:kss.pac@sd23.bc.ca
https://identity.schoolcashonline.com/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DSCOClient%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fcentralokanagan.schoolcashonline.com%26response_type%3Dcode%2520id_token%26scope%3Dopenid%2520profi




KSS Foundry bottle drive 

 
Dear KSS parents 

We are collecting bottles for the month of November to raise money for the Foundry.  
 

The Foundry is an organization in Kelowna that supports mental health and wellness for the youth of the Okanagan. 

Please donate your bottles to any of the three bottle depots, and put them under the Kelowna Secondary phone number, 
250-870-5105, and all proceeds will go straight to the Foundry. 

Thank you for your support in our event, if you have any questions, please contact Mr. Triggs at fane.triggs@sd23.bc.ca  

'Tis the season for Green Giving!  

 

To offer students an accessible, sustainable alternative for their holiday shopping, the students in the Sustainable  
Development Club and Environmental Science 11/12 class have joined together to establish “Thrifting Thursdays”  
at KSS. Starting Thursday, November 25th, and onwards, a pop-up store selling used and handmade items will be set-up in 
room 145 at lunch. All students are invited to come “vote with their wallet” and purchase goods that “do good”. All money raised 
will be donated to various community organizations including the Gospel Mission, The Moosehide Campaign, and Tree Canada.  

Starting in the new year, "Thrifting Thursdays" will also include a clothing swap, where students can bring in items and swap 
them for something "new". Stay tuned for more details! If you would like more information, please contact 
dayna.margetts@sd23.bc.ca 

Graduation photos 
Kelowna Secondary School 

January 10
th
 to 21

st
, 2022  

 
Students can book their session through our website at mountainwest.ca 
 

Select “BOOK a PHOTO SESSION” at the top of the page. 
Select your school and proceed to sign up for your preferred date and time. 

 

Location:        Kelowna Secondary School- Drama room 
 

• Please arrive at least 10 minutes early to sign in and make any last minute preparations. 

• There is a NO sitting fee due to the photographer. 

• Mountain West Studios will provide the cap, gown, school colours, flowers, diplomas and a variety of back
 grounds and creativity. 
 

Your Graduation portrait session is a special, once-in-a-lifetime event.  
Please take the time to prepare and you will love your portraits. 

What to Bring: 
• Please wear a V-neck, tank top or wear a shirt and tie for your cap and gown photos. 
• If you do not have a shirt and tie, we will provide you with one of our "half" shirts and ties to wear under the 

grad gown. 
• Hair and make-up (if worn) should be done before you arrive, but bring supplies for touch-ups 
• We also encourage all of you to bring any special personal props/sports items, etc. to include in your portrait 

session. 
• We would be following the COVID protocol which requires temperature and masks worn up till point of photos 
• The Web Code to view and order online is available at the Camera and also will be emailed in 7-10 days after 

the photo day 
 
If you have any questions email us at grads@mountainwest.ca or call 1-888-644-4494 ext 126 

mailto:fane.Triggs@sd23.bc.ca
mailto:dayna.margetts@sd23.bc.ca
http://www.mountainwest.ca




 

 

The University of Alberta is welcoming 20 lucky students from across Canada with 
the opportunity to get away and experience U of A.  

 

U of A Getaway Program is a whirlwind weekend of exciting events where students will stay in residence, explore state-of-the-
art facilities, learn about our 200+ programs, discover hidden gems on campus, and experience all the U of A has to offer! 
 
Attendees will join us in Alberta’s capital city, Edmonton, where they’ll discover our breathtaking North Campus, nestled atop 
the lush North Saskatchewan river valley and just steps away from the bustling Whyte Avenue district. Their adventure will in-
clude transportation reimbursement (up to a maximum based on location), accommodations, meals, and a jam-packed sched-
ule of events! 
 
Who: Open to Grade 11 students throughout Canada 
When: May 27 - 29, 2022 
Where: University of Alberta, Edmonton, Alberta 
 
20 Grade 11 students will be selected for this unique experience. Students can learn more and apply at uab.ca/getaway. The 
application deadline is January 28, 2022. 
 
Please note, as of November 1, 2021, guests visiting the University of Alberta are required to be fully vaccinated and must pro-
vide proof of vaccination upon arrival. For more information, please visit uab.ca/covid19. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmx.technolutions.net%2Fss%2Fc%2Fgsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdBFBFhSssENYnEfiUuIzPCfFN0X3A85kPAIgyq7RiYgwd5ks3dapUcNxO2ND8vSVBYj64zK0ldpZB6_qZ1BTGlyiNiTdzOgPQ8YqOA9-LY9IQH9HenPKCGZPxFrg4bdjNxi_LdwIayDNk
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmx.technolutions.net%2Fss%2Fc%2Fgsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdEPwnvE6SgHY-9I6YgsyQQPvMzc5HCOaWJN_eKqFJf8YFUI-sd5FWwDgadYCsvaG7A%2F3h3%2FRgZr4OboSo2reNNfLP7HCQ%2Fh2%2FCxIZRIADOSO3FgyrulNbbrpm17AIHCWfDm7C

